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Reminders 
• CORI:  Please make sure your CORI is 

updated at the schools so you can 
volunteer for events. 

• Textile Bin:  This is located in the small 
parking area across from the Integrated 
Preschool entrance at KES.  Old stuffed 
animals, clothing, towels and shoes are 
just a few items that can be put into this 
bin to be recycled.   

 
 

The next KPTO meeting is: 
 

October 3rd in the KIS Library @ 
7pm   
 
Please join us and bring a friend!  

 
 
Update on Events: 
• Back to School Social:  This was on Aug. 

28th.  Thank you to everyone who came 
and participated….it was a great way to 
kick-off our school year! 
 

 

Box Tops Update 
 

• Last school year, we were #2 in MA.  Our 
goal is to be #1! 

• Be on the lookout for more collections in 
the upcoming months. 

• Thank you, UPS in Kingston, for shipping 
our Box Tops for free! 

• Go to BoxTopsForEducation.com for more 
ways to earn Box Tops and download the 
app. 

Keep clipping and collecting!!! 
 
You only need 10 to earn KES/KIS $1…Every 
one counts! 

 

Upcoming Events 
• “Fund the Fun” Fundraiser:  Our annual 

check writing fundraiser starts around 
Sept. 11th.  Please donate to help us fund 
field trips, assemblies, and other fun 
events! 

• Fall Staff Appreciation Breakfast:  This is 
scheduled for September 29th.  We will be 
looking for donations for food and other 
items. 

• Breakfast with Santa:  This is scheduled 
for Saturday, December 9, 2017 in the KES 
cafeteria (8:30am-11:30am) 

• PTO Trivia Night:  Schedule the 
babysitters now for March 9, 2018!  This is 
going to be a fun, evening event.  Be on 
the lookout for more information. 

 
 
KPTO  Volunteer Opportunities 

• Libraries:  Mrs. Meade needs volunteers 
for the libraries at both schools.  Please 
contact her at cmeade@slrsd.org for KIS 
and draynard@slrsd.org for KES if you can 
help. 

• Cultural Enrichment:  We need help on 
our Cultural Enrichment team, which helps 
organize the school assemblies for the 
students.  Please contact the PTO if 
interested. 

 
 
Other News 

• A big THANK YOU to Mark from the 
Charlie Horse for cooking and donating 
burgers/hotdogs, tents, condiments, etc. 
at our Back to School Social. 

• KFE Octoberfest:  This event is on Oct. 14th 
at 4pm at the Hilltop.  Tickets are $30 until 
Sept. 15th.  After Sept. 15th, tickets are $35.  
They are looking for sponsor donations. 
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